25 June 1965

Dear lir Eisenberg,

You Will recall that I telephoned you on Friday 18 Jume 1965 and ém
you said at that time that yon would respond %o my letter of & June 1965
" (copy enclosed) by the middle of the wook which is just ending. I have
been surprised and disappointed to hear nothing from you. Perhxps my

aE request appears 1o be an imposition on a private verson that should have

been addressed elscwhere. As I have already mentioned, however, I an
not, aware of any residual arrangements made by the Warren Camm::.ssion when
it ‘dissolved; and I am sure that you will agree thut a moral abhgatinn '
-does exist to clarify for any member of the Amemcaz public 1agitmgt.a
questions posed in good faith.

I should be reluctant indeed to conclude that you are not able, or
not willing for unimown reasons, to rcspond to an appeat for c}.a.r:o.ficatlon ‘
which I was unsble +6 find in the Hoarings and nxhibits despite carcful
study of the twenty-six volumes in thoir entirety ovor a poriod of several
months. It was only after failurc to find the nceessary mfama'bian in-
those volumes that I ventured %o wmm %0 you on two matters wm.ch appear

t-o fall within your special province.
' Fay I still hope to hear from you the answers to the questions poaed
in 'ny lotter of 8 June 19657
Yours sincerely,

Sylvia Leagher



